Keep the Light Shining Campaign
Available Sponsorships as of 10/16/2024

Help us complete the restoration of the lighthouse. There are opportunities to fit every budget and interest. Repair a tread of the interior staircase, bring
glass back to our historic lamp room or restore an entire bedroom. Every dollar of support helps us get closer to our goal of finishing this historic restoration
of the Castle on the Lake during the summer or 2024.







To make a donation online, please visit our website at www.portaustinreeflight.org or mail a check to:

Port Austin Reef Light Association
8265 North Van Dyke
Port Austin, M1 48467
Questinos? Please contact us at info@portaustinreeflight.org or call Jody (734) 834-2420 .




